
3821 Rio Grande NW
Albuquerque NM 87107
April21, 2016

Received & inspected

MAY -22016

FCC MaliroOm

FCC (Mass Audio Division- Licensing)
445 12th NW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: FCC Licensed Translators
K235C0 Socorro, New Mexico File #BALFT - 201 6032ACG
K29IBC Truth or Consequences, New Mexico File #BALFT - 2016032ACF

Dear Sirs:

My technical consultant, Don Davis, filed an assignment application for each of these
translators on March 17, 2016. I never saw the final agreement as I had asked to do
and have decided not to sell either of these translators at this time, I notified Don Davis,
who was also the proposed assignee of the translators, of my decision in writing. I
deleted these assignment applications at the CDBS site on the FCC website. I am also
sending this letter as a back up to make sure these applications were indeed deleted in
order that I maintain ownership.

Thank you.

Maria Candelaria


